
The Hub, Mareham Road, Horncastle, Lincolnshire. LN9 6PH
T: 01507 601111
www.e-lindsey.gov.uk

Mr J Briody,
The Planning Inspectorate,

By e-mail:
oneearthsolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Your Reference:

Our Reference: S/086/02212/23/IC

Contact: Miss Michelle Walker

Ext:

Email: @e-lindsey.gov.uk

Date: 13 December 2023

Dear Mr Briody,

APPLICANT: The Planning Inspectorate,
PROPOSAL: EIA Scoping Notification for One Earth Solar Farm.
LOCATION: Lincolnshire/Nottinghamshire

Thank you for consulting East Lindsey District Council on the EIA Scoping Opinion
for the One Earth solar farm. I can confirm that this authority has no comments
to make and I apologise for the delay in sending this reply.

Yours sincerely

Mike Gildersleeves
Assistant Director - Planning & Strategic Infrastructure




